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December, 2022 
 

Principal’s Den 

 

Parent Night:  Social Media and Mental Health 

 FSSD is partnering with Mercy Community Health Care to host an 

information session for parents and guardians regarding the mental health 

concerns impacting children as well as internet safety and social media.  

The event will be held at Freedom Middle School on December 14th at 6 

PM.  You can also attend virtually by contacting adamd@mercytn.org to 

receive the ZOOM link.       

 

  
Dear LES families, 

       I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving break!  We are 

quickly approaching our 2-week winter break and the end of the first 

semester.  Class parties will take place on our early dismissal day, 

Friday, December 16th.  All visitors will need to sign in at the office 

and present a valid picture ID in order to go down to the classrooms.  

Please check with your child’s teacher for party details.  

       Students in grades K-4 will have the opportunity to attend the 

annual FMS holiday musical on December 9th.  This is a field trip we 

will take as a school.  Permission slips to attend will be coming home 

soon!  Students who do not attend will have an alternate activity to 

participate in here at Liberty.    

     My staff and I hope you have a happy holiday season and a happy 

and healthy New Year! 

                                                                           Respectfully, 

                                                                                  Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                 #WeAreLiberty                                                                     

 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 9 
Holiday Musical at FMS 

December 12 
The School board Meeting is 

cancelled on this date. 

December 13 
LES Skate Night at the Brentwood 

Skate Center 4:30-7:00 

December 16 
2-hour Day/Class Parties. Students 

dismiss at 10:30. 

December 19 
Winter Break:  Dec. 19-Jan. 5th  

January 5 
Students return from Winter Break 

 
 

Thanksgiving Lunch and 

Bake Sale! 
    

     Wow!  We had an incredible 

Thanksgiving lunch and bake sale 

right before our break!  We loved 

welcoming our families back for 

Thanksgiving lunch again.  

     Thank you to all who sent in 

baked goods and treats!  It was a 

delicious fundraiser for our school 

counseling program. 

 

 
 

      
 

                     

 

     
     

 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:adamd@mercyth.org


   

  Page 2 of 2 

   

 

 
 

 

                                    

       

 

  
         

 

 

 

 

 

 


